
 

  

RECALL NOTICE 
ITW Canada recalls Red Head Trubolt+ wedge anchors 

 

HAZARD: The affected product does not meet the requirements for use in cracked 
concrete and seismic applications, which may lead to incidents or injuries to 
consumers. 

RECALLED PRODUCT:  Red Head Trubolt+ wedge anchors used for concrete 
anchoring in the following sizes: 1/2, 1/4, 3/4, 3/8, 5/8 sold from March 2017 to 
April 2018  

REMEDY: Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled product and 
return it to the retailer for a full refund.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION: see www.tbplusinfo.com or call 1-800- 387- 6427 
Monday to Friday 9:00AM-5:00PM EST. 


